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                       March 2021 
Dear Friends, 
 
God has opened the door for us to continue our police lunch outreaches again. We have 
already ministered to the Colorado Springs Police Department and the Westminster Police 
Department as well as Adam’s County Sheriff’s Office the first part of March.  
 
It is exciting to see God touching the hearts of officers and drawing them to Himself. Many 
officers have thanked us for our ministry to them. We will have two more outreaches this 
month in Denver and Pueblo. The police officers that we are discipling are growing in their 
faith.  
 
I had lunch with a former police chief and a current chief of two of the cities in our area this 
month. As I ministered to them, I could see how God is working in their lives. All the 
officers I speak to are struggling with laws that have been changing in the past year and 
are making it more difficult for them to do their jobs. These officers need encouragement 
as our country is going through very difficult times and there is a greater increase in 
wickedness.  
 
Please continue to pray that God will draw the unsaved officers to Himself that we minister 
to and that they will be saved. As we look to expand our ministry, ask the Lord to lead us to 
the law enforcement agencies that He wants us to work with.  
 
We are continuing to pray for our country as we have witnessed a great deal of corruption 
and wickedness. Pray with us that righteousness will prevail and justice be done. Our 
country is becoming a place where there is a great need for the gospel to be proclaimed 
and people be helped spiritually.  
 
The suicide rate is rising in the USA and many people are living with hopelessness and 
despair. Marlene and I witness to people everywhere we go, and we do street evangelism 
every week. I love that verse where Jesus says, “Whoever drinks the water I give them will 
never thirst. Indeed, the water I give them will become in them a spring of water welling up 
to eternal life.” John 4:14 We have great news to take to people about Jesus and His love. 
 
Thank you for partnering with us as we minister to law enforcement and others in our 
country. Your gifts and prayers enable us to continue the ministry God has called us to do. 
God bless you in every way. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
         Randy Green 
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